Department of Education
REGION X — NORTHERN MINDANAQO

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF MISAMIS ORIENTAL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

8 FEBRUARY 2023

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
s. 2023

VISIT OF JAPAN FOUNDATION, MANILA TO ALUBIJID NATIONAL
COMPREHENSIVE HIGH SCHOOL IMPLEMENTING SPECIAL PROGRAM IN
FOREIGN LANGUAGE (SPFL)- JAPANESE

To:
SHEILLA B. DIANGO, PhD
Education Program Supervisor- SPFL Focal Person

IMELDA P. GALARRITA
Public Schools District Supervisor- Alubijid East District

MELENDE B. CATID, PhD
School Principal III- Alubijid National Comprehensive High School

SPFL Teachers
Alubijid National Comprehensive High School

1. Pursuant to Regional Memorandum No. 30, s. 2023 titled Visit of Japan
Foundation, Manila to Select Schools Implementing the Special Program in Foreign
Language (SPFL)- Japanese, this Office hereby informs Alubijid National Comprehensive
High School (ANCHS) to prepare for the upcoming visit of Japan Foundation on February 14,
2023.

2. After the school visit, the concerned school shall accomplish the attached Post-Event
Report (PER) for submission to the regional SPFL focal person at
ramon.abrera@deped.gov.ph.

3. Travel and other related expenses shall be charged to local funds/School MOOE
subject to the usual accounting and auditing setes-and regulations.

4. Wide dissemination of this Menforandum is hereb¥ desired.

JONATHAN S. DELA PENA, PhD, CESO V
ools Division Superintendent

JSD/cpv/sbd
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